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Mowbray Terrace 
West Tanfield 
Ripon 
HG4 5JN 
Tel: 01677 470329 
  

St Nicholas C of E Primary School 
“Where everyone is valued “ 

13 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are excited to announce news about our fantastic school library with some new 

opening times which we hope you will find useful.    

 

The library will be open every Thursday lunchtime when your child is welcome to sit 

for a while and read, browse the books on offer and take a book home. It will also be 

open every Thursday morning from 8.15 when you can accompany your child, read with 
them and help them to select a new book. 
 
We are also holding four ‘Library and Lunch’ dates where you can join us for a school 

dinner and then spend some time in the library with your child and help him/her 

select a book to take home.  The four dates for your diary are: 

Wednesday 25th September 

Wednesday 23rd October 

Wednesday  20th November 

Wednesday 11th December 

Sharon will need to know numbers for the Library and Lunch dates.   

Please let Mrs Umpleby know if you will be joining us on the 27th September 

 

 

Our lovely librarians will be on hand to help out at each session.  

 

We do hope you will take this opportunity to come and use the library. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hatch 
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